
From: Adam Turnbull 
Sent: 14 January 2021 20:46 
To: Helen Webster 
Subject: Re: Planning 

Hi Helen 

With regards to our planning application please see the following information: 

- the new planning application is inline with the original planning consent. The new building is going to be 
shorter and therefore doesn't encroach onto the retaining wall and has no effect or damage on the current tree 
line.  

- all the trees will be retained as in the original survey and no machinery will be working within the woodland. 

- I can confirm that the previous tree survey in 2019 is still accurate and nothing has changed.  

Many thanks  
Adam Turnbull  




